
Dear Class of 2018,

	Hi, my name is Ayesha Khokhar, and I want to be your Class of 2018 Student Senate President! The Class President, “ shall strive to develop good organizational and communicational skills and display leadership qualities in representing his/her class,” and I feel I am qualified to do the job. I want to be the person who not only makes the Class of 2018 experiences better, but Dickinson as a whole better. I have been in Student Senate since I was in 4th grade. I was a Student Representative till 7th grade, and then became Class President in 8th grade. Once I moved onto high school I did not know anyone and the whole atmosphere was different for me, but I wanted to become a leader. Over time it came true. I started and ran two of the biggest clubs on my campus and worked a lot with the school to get student’s voices heard. I organized club activities, performances, trips to different places, and was a leader on the three sports teams I was apart of during high school. After coming to Dickinson, and being put into the same situation, I want to continue to be that leader. I am a local which is another reason why I am qualified for this position. I am from Chambersburg,  a small town 20 minutes away from Dickinson, which means I know the area well, and I want to use my familiarity to help everyone. While talking to many of you these past couple of days, I listened to the concerns you had and want to honestly fix them, such as fixing the paper towel issue, and getting more trash cans in the dorms, to getting more buses to go places for the students, but I can only do this with your vote! I am running because I feel our opinions should be heard, so if you want to be heard, and want the Class of 2018 to be represented well, please vote for me,  Ayesha Khokhar! 


Sincerely,

Ayesha Khokhar 

